
2nd August 1933»

Dear Madam:

I acknowledg.) receipt of your letter of the 31 et 
July in which you complain that you could not get a .job In one 
of the fraternity houses. I am very sorry that in this I cannot 
help you In any way. She fraternities do not belong to McGill 
University, nor have the University authorities anything wnatr 
evor to say in their administration* who they ersploy as cook is 
their own business and I cannot influence their choice in that 
matter.

I am full of sympathy for you, especially as th y 
have employed a foreigner, I would be glad to help you in this 
matter if I had any authority whatovor in connection with fra- 
tomlty houses.

I hope y(xi will soon irnve satisfactory enploymout. 

Yours faithfully.

Principal •

Mrs, J. P, Butler, 
3634 Parte Avenue, 
MOffTHKAL.


